Doctor trading care for
canned foods

South Shore chiropractor Joshua Welch is working for food.

Safe Haven Chiropractic in Meyers is conducting a food drive
now through Nov. 23 to help the community.

Welch is exchanging chiropractic care for five non-perishable
food items that will be given to a local charity. Current, new
or reactivating patients and families will receive a
chiropractic adjustment for their donation.

This support is near and dear to Welch because during college,
living on school loans and supporting a wife and three kids,
he was offered help.

“You never know how much your community support means until
you one day you have to take care your family but have no way
to do it,” Welch said in a press release.

Call Welch at (530) 577.5433 to schedule an appointment.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/doctor-trading-care-for-canned-foods/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/doctor-trading-care-for-canned-foods/

